
Hello Brentwood Neighbors!

The annual picnic is less than a week away and so far the weather forecast is favorable!

The picnic is this Saturday, October 4th at 4:00Pm in the cul-de-sac at the end of Brentwood Drive

The HOA will provide the BBQ meats from The Feedstore as well as the paper goods.

Please RSVP with how many will be attending as well as the dish you plan to bring to share.

Also, we need some tables, please also email if you can bring a table - we need about 5.

Please bring a chair for your comfort as well as your own beverages.

There is will pumpkins and crafts supplies for pumpkin decorating for children of all ages to enjoy as 
well as a jump house for the kids!

Please RSVP to president@brentwoodestateshoa.com

We look forward to seeing everyone there!

Other items to note:

The annual meeting will be on November 18th at 7:00PM in the Keller Police Community 
Room.
All board positions are open so please consider stepping up to serve on the board, you can make a 
difference! If you are interested in putting your name up for election, please contact 
president@brentwoodestateshoa.com

The decorating of the front entrances for the Holidays will be on Saturday November 22nd, weather 
permitting. With help it should take about 1 hour.

Reminder!
There has been many reports of parking of trailers and RV vehicles on the street and in driveways -
also of long term parking of cars on streets - this type of activity is in violation of the covenants and 
especially the parking of such vehicles on the street is a safety issue with cars having to navigate 
around such a vehicle. It is difficult to see around cars/vehicles parked on the street to safely drive 
on our neighborhood roadways. Please be considerate of your neighbors and remove all vehicles 
and trailers off the street.

All trailers and RV's should be behind your fence and out of view. Let's keep Brentwood Estates a 
neighborhood we can all be proud to live in.

Thank You!

The Brentwood Estates HOA Board


